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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                     Friday 5th September, 2025 

 

 

Welcome back! What a fabulous first few days we have had in school. The children have settled 

brilliantly and look so smart - it was a golden moment watching them engage so enthusiastically 

in the celebration assembly today.  We are excited to welcome Miss Worrall to Team Tattenhall, who is 

teaching Year 3 and Miss Ratcliff and Miss Foulkes, our School Direct Teachers, who will be working 

with Year 6 and Year 2 respectively this year. 

 

You have probably noticed there have been lots of exciting 

things happening around school, over the holidays. We have 

had some alterations inside school and now have a 

shower/changing room for the children and upgraded toilets 

for any adult visitors.  Our super staff have had a huge tidy 

through the classrooms, corridors and 

offices and our wonderful cleaners have left 

the school sparkling from top to bottom.  

 

We have also had a pergola area built outside 

in Pre School by DTS Joinery and Mr 

Williams. They have also cleverly created our 

amazing new wooden village - which was kindly sponsored by the Tattenhall Beer 

Festival.  Once completed, we will be holding a special opening event one evening after 

school.  

 

Our superstar gardening team have been tending to the gardens all summer and I couldn’t 

resist sharing this photo of Jenny- who had the most amazing fun, one afternoon, chipping 

greenery for the compost heap! We are very grateful for all their hard work- the gardens 

are looking beautiful.  

 

Update on further outside plans…We are hoping the bike track in Pre 

School and some further playground installations will be created in 

October half term - plans were somewhat delayed by the weather in the 

summer. 

 

Bernard Bee 

A big thank you to everyone who sent in Bernard Bee photographs- we 

absolutely loved them. I will be putting a giant reel of pictures on 

Instagram at some point this weekend, for you all to enjoy. Bernard 

certainly had some amazing travels around the world, he even visited a 

real bee hive and was pictured with so many different species of plants 

around the village. We will be exhibiting lots of Bernard’s pictures in the 

Tattenhall Village Show on Sunday afternoon. 
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Meet the teacher -  Thursday 18th September 3.15pm -4.45pm 

On Monday 8th September, teachers will upload PowerPoints detailing key information about the year to 

the school website. If you would like to pop along after school on the evening of the 18th September, 

there will be refreshments (and cake) and an opportunity to chat to all the class teachers informally 

about any questions you have about the year ahead. This is a drop in session rather than a formal 

presentation, so please read through the PowerPoint before attending.   

 

 

Name the village competition!  

Can you name our new wooden village? We need an overall name and individual names for each of the five 

huts – they need to be linked.  You might like to use some of your knowledge of our own beautiful village 

of Tattenhall and the history, flora and fauna within the village to decide on names.  We have told the 

children, that the child with the winning names will win a campfire experience for their class in the huts 

with Mrs Bolton! Children should draw out their ideas, record an overall name for the village and label  

each hut and give them to the school office or Mrs Bolton by Friday 12th September. 

 

 

Finally- What a great start to the year- thank you for all your support preparing the children for 

the first week back. You should be super proud of them! 

 

Mrs Bolton 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Bolton                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 
 
 
Tough Runner activity day (whole school)- 12th September. 
Meet the Teacher -  Thursday 18th September  3.15pm – 4.45pm 
Languages Day (whole school) -26th September 
Year 3 Stone Age trip- Wednesday 1st October 
Year 5 Mayan workshop in school- Wednesday 15th October 
Year 4 Romans trip to Chester –Wednesday 22nd October 
Year 1 & Year 2 Harvest Assembly- Wednesday 22nd October 
 
Half Term 24th October 
 

 
Parents evening - 12th& 13th November 
 

 
Christmas Performances 
 
Monday 8th December- 2.30pm EYFS 
Tuesday 9th December- 9:30am- EYFS. 
Wednesday 10th December – Year 1 & 2- 2.30pm 
Thursday 11th December – Years 1 & 2 9:30am 
Monday 15th December – 6pm- Years 3 & 4 
Tuesday 16th December - 9:30am Years 3 & 4 

 



   

 


